
Morning drop-off: 8.30 to 9.15 am 
Afternoon pick-up: 3.00 to 3.45 pm 

ENTER: School Road by the duck pond  

EXIT: School Road at the junction with 
Newpound Lane. Please be mindful of this 
system when parking in Newpound Lane. 

WHEN LEAVING THE VILLAGE HALL CAR 
PARK: DO NOT turn left towards the A272, 
but continue straight ahead towards 
Newpound Lane. 
 
 

WHERE TO PARK 
 

1. The Three Crowns car park. 
2. The Cricketers car park. 
3. *NEW* Songhurst Meadow car park 

(not on the estate). 
4. The Village Hall car park. 
5. On Kirdford and Durbans Roads. 

 

Please do not park on the pavement in 

Newpound Lane opposite the school. 

This restricts visibility and access and is 

a safety concern. 

 

SCHOOL ROAD - TRAFFIC & PARKING 

ESSENTIAL INFORMATION  
 
 
As the new school year starts, School and Climbing Bears parents are reminded that there is a 
voluntary one-way traffic system in School Road, Monday to Friday during term time, and where 
to park in the village. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This one-way system is a local 
road safety initiative, agreed by 
the Parish Council, School, 
Climbing Bears and School Road 
residents. 

It does NOT imply priority for 
school parking over residents’ 
use of their drives. Please 
ensure that driveways are kept 
clear at all times and due 
respect should be given to 
residents for their patience. 

SPEED KILLS.  
PLEASE DRIVE SLOWLY ALONG 
SCHOOL ROAD AND STRICTLY 
ADHERE TO SPEED LIMITS AT 
ALL TIMES. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 

      

            

      

         
      

 

 

 

 

          

    

    

         

Wisborough Green Parish Council 
 


